

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

BUREAU OF EDUCATIONAL AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS

April 12, 1966

Dear Mr. Talaat:

On behalf of the Department of State I would like to welcome you to San Francisco. My associates and I are delighted that you will have the opportunity to meet new friends here and to see some of the Bay Area's many points of interest. We would like to do everything possible to make your stay enjoyable and to help you realize the objectives of your visit.

I hope you will telephone your program officer as soon as possible after your arrival so that we can complete arrangments for your program. Please call 556-3990 and ask for Mr. Lassiter.

We will be most happy to have you come into the office, which is located at the Civic Center, 50 Fulton Street, Room 112. The office is open Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. until 5 p.m.

We look forward with pleasure to meeting you.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Madeleine H. Russell

Director Reception Center

Enclosure:

Descriptive material.

Mr. Ahmed M. Talaat,
Canterbury Hotel,
750 Sutter Street,
San Francisco, California